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22/06/2018  18:35:432018/1604/P COMMNT Simon Glass I am concerned by the extra noise both from the vents and nature and timing of their use - especially as 

having residential use is radically different to offices as there will be additional problems from usage outside 

office hours. The alterations will also not be in keeping and aesthetically unappealing., The application does 

not make clear any other impacts by proposed residential use; nor what 'other minor changes' are. As usual, 

these developers have inconvenienced and not consulted with neighbours/existing residents. May also cause 

additional smells or exhaust and effect on light and reflection from the panels. I object to these changes.
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